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Dec. 5, 2015 

Promoting Academic Excellence and Personal Growth 

Danny & Jessica 
Angel Foundation 
Craft/Bakesale 
 
This special fundraising 
event will take place on 
Saturday Dec. 5th at the 
St. Francis Hall on Church 
St. in Sussex. 
The event will run from 
9am to 3pm and there will 
be FREE face painting for 
children between 12-2pm.  
Please come out and sup-
port our fundraiser for a 
great non-profit organiza-
tion that in turn supports 
children in the greater 
Sussex area. 

 

Dec. 15th  Christmas Concert (9:30am & 12:30pm) 

Dec. 18th Last Day of School before Christmas Break 

Jan. 5th First day back after Christmas Break 

  

  

  

SES Home and School Basket Fundraiser!  Don’t forget 

to purchase and sell tickets for this fundraiser!  For an 

overview of what is included in the basket go to page 2! 

 

Our Christmas concert day is Tuesday Dec. 15th.  The 

1st show is at 9:30am and our 2nd show is at 12:30pm.  

In the event of bad weather and school is closed these 

concerts will take place the next day, Dec. 16th.   

http://sussexelementary.nbed.nb.ca/






PLEASE BRING IN YOU USED BOOKS! 
 
Sussex Elementary School will be having a 0.25$ book sale in the library 
starting Tuesday Dec. 8.  This includes story and chapter, gently used chil-
dren books.  Everything is 0.25$.   Book donations are appreciated 
  
Proceeds from this fundraiser will go to 2 of our local charities, Sussex 
Sharing Club and Sussex Salvation Army.   A fantastic way to give to others 
at this time of year!     Thanks for your support!  



Grade 4 FI Habitat Projects 

A special thank you to Mme. Desjardins and Mme. Ramsay for the habitat projects that are on 

display in our front lobby.  The students did an amazing job on these! 




